
 
- Press release - 

 
 

Change of ownership at Moorgut Karzfehn 
 
 
The von Kameke family is transferring its activities in the turkey breeding field and selling its 

shares in the company Moorgut Kartzfehn von Kameke GmbH & Co. KG to the Storck family 

of entrepreneurs from Garrel, Lower Saxony. 

 

Moorgut Kartzfehn von Kameke GmbH & Co. KG, with headquarters in Bösel/Petersdorf, in 

the district of Cloppenburg, and the branch office in Neuruppin, Brandenburg, is the largest 

independent turkey multiplying company in Europe with more than 60 years of experience. 

 

The Storck family is very well-acquainted with the company Moorgut Kartzfehn. The 

agricultural engineer Thomas Storck worked in the company for eight years - most recently 

as deputy sales manager next to the present and future CEO Heinz Bosse - before starting 

his own business. Moreover, for more than 10 years now he has represented German turkey 

breeding stakeholders, both as chairman of the German Association of Turkey Breeders, and 

also as deputy president of the Central Association of German Poultry Industry. The 

veterinarian, Dr. Barbara Storck, was the director of the veterinary medicine department at 

Kartzfehn for many years before she established her own practice including an accredited 

laboratory. 

 

“We intend to continue the business successfully and serve as a reliable partner for farmers, 

slaughter plants, breeders, veterinarians, feed companies, farm equipment companies and 

researchers. We will continue to collaborate as usual with all people with an interest in 

turkeys. The jobs of the more than 500 workers will be safeguarded, and we would also be 

glad to hire more workers,” said the Storcks. “This represents a challenge that we take 

seriously, but we are convinced that poultry will continue in vogue, and with the Moorgut 

Kartzfehn company we will be able to follow this development positively in the interests of our 

customers.” 

 

The von Kameke family wishes the Storck family good luck and every success with 

continuing this solid family business. 
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